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Dredan McDonald, Austin Arbuckle, and Ava Baribault-Elliott accompanied me to NCAL 
this week.  We were asked to catalog a large amount of donated pet food which the 
students quickly completed along with cleaning and snow removal!  We ended our trip  
with a visit with an adorable kitten named Victor who was on his way to a new home.  
Great job everyone!

Have a wonderful weekend!



Did you know that CES is one of the 11 finalists in the Frigo 
CheeseHead's Build a Bright Future contest for schools? 
Please vote for us EVERYDAY!  Our 6th Grade Tech 
Ambassadors and our PTA created this video in support of new 
playground equipment.  VOTE HERE:   
https://www.cheeseheadsbrightfuture.com

And don't forget to share this information on social media and 
with friends and family.  

https://www.cheeseheadsbrightfuture.com/


In an effort to streamline communication with our nurse’s office, our main office, and classroom 

teachers, we are asking families to report student absences to this online form. You can alway find 

a button to this form on our school website under the “Families Tab”. Additionally, you can save this 

paper and use the QR code to link directly to the form.  You can even “Add to Home Screen” on 

your smartphone to create a quick app. Thank you for your cooperation and partnership!* Open up 

your camera app and scan this QR code. A pop-up will appear at the top of your screen, press on it 

to have the CES Absentee Form appear.

https://forms.gle/y3P99b1MaqfqNbTb8


The Cambridge Fire and Rescue will be picking up all donations on Tuesday 
around 11:00.  If families still have donations to send in we will be collecting 
them until the last truck leaves!
Thank you so much for all the support - it is pretty magical

Please join us and the Cambridge Fire and Rescue in collecting toys 
for the children at the University of Vermont Children's Hospital.  



Early Release:  Thursday, Dec. 
23 at 11:30

No School:  December 
24-January 31

No School:  Monday, January 17

No School:  Friday, February 5

Monday: Grilled cheese & soup
Tuesday:  General Tso’s chicken
Wednesday: Cheesy breadsticks
Thursday: Roasted Turkey
Friday: Mac n Cheese

Important Dates: Upcoming Lunch Menu



CES continues to have job openings for a variety of positions:

 K-6 Instructional Assistant, Permanent Position
Find out more and apply at the link below or complete an application which is available at the end of this 
message.

https://www.schoolspring.com/job.cfm?jid=3718016&print&preview

Substitutes for teachers and instructional assistants - $17.86 an hour

Substitute Nurse - $20 an hour for licensed RN's. 

Bus Drivers - $25 an hour, we pay for all licensing costs!

Bus Monitors - School year only, M-F, 6:15am-8:30am(2 routes) and 2:00pm-4:30pm(2 routes) $25 per 
route, $100 a day for all four routes combined

Apply for any of these positions using the application found in the link below.

https://resources.finalsite.net/images/v1581537580/lnsuorg/af52yccaf7bud3yjtxkz/APPLICATIONFOREM
PLOYMENTrev920191.pdf
--

--

https://www.schoolspring.com/job.cfm?jid=3718016&print&preview
https://resources.finalsite.net/images/v1581537580/lnsuorg/af52yccaf7bud3yjtxkz/APPLICATIONFOREMPLOYMENTrev920191.pdf
https://resources.finalsite.net/images/v1581537580/lnsuorg/af52yccaf7bud3yjtxkz/APPLICATIONFOREMPLOYMENTrev920191.pdf


 CES Guidance for illness this year

PLEASE SEE ATTACHMENTS FROM THE 
DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH

Nurse Reed News



  
For the latest on COVID-19 please visit our website:
https://www.healthvermont.gov/response/coronavirus-covid-19
 
If you need IMMEDIATE ASSISTANCE for an urgent COVID-19 issue over the weekend 
or after hours of 4:30pm and before 7:45am, please call the EPI Hotline at 802.863.7240. 
Option #7
 
This is a 24/7 Hotline and the answering service will take your information and the 
COVID-19 on call staff will return your call.
 

 

COMMUNITY UPDATES:

https://www.healthvermont.gov/response/coronavirus-covid-19


   Lamoille Valley Playgroups:  Grab your mask and connect with local 
families!

Mondays: Open-gym “movement playgroup
9:30-11, River Arts, Morrisville

Tuesdays: Outdoor playgroup
9:30-11, Old Mill Park, Johnson

Thursdays:  Traditional playgroup
9:30-11, United Church of Johnson

For more info: Lamoille Family Center  888-5229
Coming later in the fall:  Swim groups at NVU pool

  



   NCAL Wish List:
Animal Supplies:
Dog and Cat food (wet and dry)
Puppy and kitten food
Soft and hard treats
Nyla bones
Dog and cat toys
Boneless/skinless Chicken
Peanut Butter

Other supplies:
Hand sanitizer
Paper towels
Dish soap (any kind)
Dishwasher soap
Dryer sheets
Trash bags
Bleach and Laundry detergent
Gift card to pet stores
Office supplies


